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Here in District 1 we are excited about the future.   

 

Our last several District Meetings have been in person, which is working for us so far.  As 

conditions continue to change, we will ensure everyone is still comfortable with face-to-

face meetings and if necessary, go back to Zoom.  We recently discussed Concept 9 and 

Bill W.’s Essay on Leadership. 

 

As of this moment we have one Zoom meeting, three hybrid meetings (in person and 

Zoom), two phone meetings and five face-to-face meetings. Our Alateen meeting 

recently started meeting face to face on Saturday mornings at 10:00.  Thank you to 

Colleen, our District Website Coordinator, who keeps us all up to date on changes to our 

meetings (https://www.tallyalanon.org/meetings.html).   

 

In January District 1 hosted Evelyn’s Workshop on Service and the Concepts. Evelyn gave 

us so much to take back to our groups and to strengthen our recovery.  We are grateful 

to Evelyn for sharing her experience, strength and hope with District 1. 

 

We are spreading the word to encourage attendance at 2022 Area 9 Convention coming 

up in August.  District 1 is responsible for the literature sales at the Convention.  This job 

has proved to be more challenging than expected.  We have a dedicated Convention 

Literature Chair, Erik R., who has worked hard to make sure Area 9 will have enough of 

the right literature at the Convention.  We encourage everyone to stop by the Literature 

Table and buy some literature for your district, your group and yourself. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katy M., DR District 1 

Nancy H., DISL District 1 
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